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April 23-25, 1992 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 

The Department of Anesthesiology and the Department of Psychology of Emory University are pleased 
to announce that the Second International Symposium on Memory and Awareness in Anesthesia will be held 
at the Hotel Nikko, Atlanta, April 23-25, 1992. 

Abstracts are invited on the following topics: Awareness in general anesthesia, including definition, oc­
currence/incidence, and causes; memory for intraoperative events; effects of suggestion; information processing 
in the unconscious mind; memory and awareness in relation to anesthetics used; techniques for monitoring 
the nervous system. 

Abstracts, preferably one page single spaced, should be sent to one of the members of the organizing 
committee: Eugene Winograd, Department of Psychology, Emory University, Atlanta, GA 30322; Peter Se­
bel, Department of Anesthesiology, Crawford Long Hospital, Glenn Building, 25 Prescott Street, N .E., At­
lanta, GA 30308; or Benno Bonke, Department of Medical Psychology, Faculty of Medicine, Erasmus Univer­
sity, Rotterdam, The Netherlands. The deadline for receipt of the abstracts is November 1, 1991. 

For registration information, write to Susan J. Duensing, Continuing Medical Education Program Direc­
tor, Emory University School of Medicine, 1440 Clifton Road, N.E., 109 WHSCAB, Atlanta, GA 30322. 
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